
08/11/2020 

MRS Sally Watkins 
ST 
NSW 
Watkins2084@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1260 - 29 North Avalon Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Having lived in Avalon for 36 years I feel that these developments add to much stress on 
services , roads (only one way in and out to north Avalon ) and most importantly the 
environmental impact on animals and nature . This is not suited to the area. 

Sent: 8/11/2020 1:15:00 PM
Subject: Online Submission


